The City Council of Elk Horn, Iowa met in special session on Wednesday, January 29th, 2020 at 5:30 P.M. with the following members present: Mayor, Stan Jens; Fredericksen, McCarthy, Potts, Petersen, and Teegerstrom.

McCarthy moved, seconded by Potts to approve the agenda. ROLL CALL: Ayes 5. Motion carried.

Clint Fichter, independent contractor for Small City Resource Institute opened the floor with a discussion regarding TIF and the upcoming budget, street projects, and finances.   Council looked over some street projects from Snyder and Associates for future consideration.

Petersen moved, seconded by McCarthy to approve the new business located at the old Flour Mill.

The meeting adjourned at 6:07.  



_____________________________				 _____________________________
Stan Jens, Mayor 						 Cindy Pash, City Clerk

